Facilities Committee Meeting Report
Highland High School
March 18, 2015 5:30 pm

Attending: Mr. Murray, Mrs. Leary, Mr. Bucceroni, Mr. Garrison, Mr. Gehring, Mr. Newsham,
Mr. Shuster and Mrs. Grubb

1. Asbestos Abatement at Highland — Garrison is still trying to finalize the costs.
This project will start at the end of the school year.

2. Security Camera Installation Project- Garrison is still trying to finalize the
costs of this project as well. This project will start at the end of the school
year.

3. ADA Compliant Bathroom Trailer — Joe is investigating obtaining this type of
facility for the TC athletic area. Leasing is an option that will be considered.
Pricing for purchasing as well as leasing are being worked on.

4. Highland Bleachers and Press Box — The committee discussed the various
options for the bleachers. Currently the home bleachers seats about 1188
and the visitors seats about 430. The new planned home bleachers seats
about 840, has a press box, ramp, and handicap accessible area. The visitors’
side would have approximately 400 seats. The bleachers will not go as high
as the current bleachers, and therefore not require the elevator. They will be
longer than the current bleachers.

5. Highland Tennis Courts — The tennis courts have cracks in sections. Joe will
contact the engineer who designed them to try to get this issue resolved.

6. Highland roof, second floor — Leaks have been cropping up and need to be
addressed. Garrison will have Gantor review the roof next week and propose
a solution. This may be a coating to the roof and have a 5 year warranty. We
have past experience with Gantor, and they have completed their jobs timely
and without issue.

After the meeting Bill, Joe and Jean walked through the building to review
the second roof ceiling and classrooms.



